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OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
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1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC. NEW MEXICO 87410
(505) 334-6178

August 20, 1982

Mr. Floyd Ray
8233 Via Paseo Del Norte
Scotsdale, Arizona 85258

Re: Dyna Ray 0il & Gas Co.,Inc. Earnhardt #1 G-35-24N-1W
Dear Floyd:

As you may recall, the above referenced well was drilled
and completed in 1964, and it was disconnected in 1969.

A recent field inspection reveals that the well is
apparently plugged. This office did not recelve an intent
to P & A, or a subsequent P & A report. If you have any
such records, or know where they can be obtained, please
send us copies or contact us as soon as possible. :

In the event these records are unobtainable, or if it appears
the well was improperly plugged, we may have to re-enter,
drill out and re-plug it. '

Yours truly,

o8 AL

Charles Gholson
Deputy 0il & Gas Inspector
District 3

CG:dh

cc: Richard Stamets - Santa Fe
Perry Pearce - Santa Fe
Reading File
Well File

Operator File
Petro-Lewis Corp-Lubbock, Texas



S

Wele Foe
FAMCOR OIL, INC.
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8233 VIA PASED DEL NORTE
SCOTTSDALE, ARIZONA B5258

(6D02) 998-0833

August 26, 1982

Mr. Charles Gholson
Deputy O0il & Gas Inspector
District 3

Fnergy and Minerals Dept.
100 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: Earnhardt #1
G-35-24N-1W

Dear Charles:

I do not have any records in regards to the subject well; however,
as T recall, the well was drilled by Shar-Alan 0il Co. and then
probably sold to Dyna Ray Oil & Gas, Inc. Dyna Ray changed their
name to Trans-Delta. I understand that Trans-Delta later sold their
interest in this area to Petro-Lewis Corp.

I worked for a short time for Dyna Ray and I don't believe that the
well was plugged during this period. If anyone has records on this
well, it is probably Petro-lewis. Sorry I can't be of any more help.

Very truly yours,
roon /\
g MY L«"‘
Floyd .J. Ray ’
President




